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NOTICE TO STUDENTS AND STAFF- CONCESSIONS FOR STUDENTS LEFT WITH 2 
AND LESS MODULES TO GRADUATE 
 
 
The Executive Management Committee (EMC), at its ordinary meeting held on 17 February 
2025, approved the following concessions to assist students with financial challenges: 
 

• To allow students left with 2 and less modules to graduate, but are unable to register 

due to financial issues, to be allowed to register, provided they pay the registration fee 

and sign an acknowledgement of debt form (AOD). 

• This concession excludes students with G20 exclusion. 

 
To implement this resolution, the following needs to happen: 
• These students will need to approach Finance, who will check them against a list with 

the names of students in this category. 

• Students who don’t appear on the list but believe they are left with 2 or less modules 

can print out their academic reports and approach their academic Departments so they 

can confirm by signing on the academic record that these students do qualify for the 

concession. 

• Students are urged to finalise the payment of the registration fee and the signing of the 

AOD in time for them to register during the Registration Amnesty Period of 3-4 March 

2025. 

 
Issued by the Registrar 
 

 
Dr PP Masala 
 
 
19 February 2025 
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